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WEEKLY BULLETIN of ST MARY’S SHRINE 

www.stmaryswarrington.org.uk • 01925 635664 
St Mary’s Shrine, Buttermarket Street, Warrington WA1 2NS 

Served by the Priestly Fraternity of St Peter by appointment of the RC Archdiocese of Liverpool 
Rector: Fr de Malleray, FSSP malleray[at]fssp.org Assistant: Fr Mawdsley, FSSP 
james.mawdsley[at]fssp.org 

WELCOME TO ST MARY’S SHRINE! 
7/7 Holy Masses: Sunday 11am & 6pm; Mon-Sat 12:10pm daily. 

Confessions 30mins before every Mass every day – including from 5:30pm before 6pm Sunday Mass 
and on Saturdays 10am-11:45am during Eucharistic Adoration. 

Daily Rosary 11:30am Mon-Fri, 11am Sat. Followed by the Angelus. 

SUPPORT—Bank details: Account name: FSSP Warrington. Account number: 30993368. Sort Code 
30-80-27 

Lloyds Bank, Palmerston Road Branch. Ask us for Gift Aid forms and envelopes: warrington[at]fssp.org 
Registered Charity number 1129964 

Safeguarding: Children, teenagers and vulnerable adults must be accompanied or supervised at all 
times within the Shrine. If you have concerns, please contact the Archdiocesan Safeguarding 
Department on 0151 522 1043 or e-mail safeguarding[at]rcaol.co.uk Thank you for your awareness.  

This Week’s Mass Intentions 

- Geoff Barlow’s family made a collection after his funeral Mass on 21 April which raised 
£206. This will be donated to Cancer Research UK. The family express their thanks to St 
Mary’s faithful for the continuing prayers for Geoff. The flowers now by the statue of Our 
Lady of Lourdes at the back of the church were sent in loving memory of Geoff—a good 
place for us to offer a prayer for him. 

- SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY: All parishioners from the 
three parishes of St Benedict’s, St Mary’s & St Oswald’s who have a DBS, and others 
who are interested, are invited to a Safeguarding Awareness evening in St Benedict’s Parish 
Centre on Wednesday 17 May, 7–9pm. It has been some years since parishioners have had 
some input on safeguarding, and our parish priest, Fr Dave Heywood, asks us to make this 
meeting a priority as part of our commitment to safeguarding children, young people and 
vulnerable adults. The meeting will be led by members of the Archdiocesan Safeguarding 
Department. Fr Dave 

Sun 30 2nd Sunday after Easter 11am—Sung Mass 
6pm—Low Mass 

Hill Family 
Patrick Evans

Mon 1 St Joseph the Worker, Spouse of BVM 12:10pm—1st Class John & Simone Sunderland
Tue 2 St Athanasius, Bishop Confessor Doctor 12:10pm John Sunderland

Wed 3 Votive Mass of the Holy Spirit 12:10pm Hilda O’Brien and Family
Thur 4 Holy English & Welsh Martyrs 12:10pm David McGloughlin, RIP

Fri 5 St Pius V, Pope Confessor 12:10pm Fr Peter Sibert, RIP

Sat 6 Eucharistic Adoration 
Our Lady’s Saturday

10am-12noon 
12:10pm

In honour of Our Lady 
Gladys Smith, RIP

Sun 7 3rd Sunday after Easter 11am—Sung Mass 
6pm—Low Mass 

Marie Bonnin, RIP 
Amy Moore

Good Shepherd 
Sunday
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Holy Communion Reminder:  
• To receive Holy Communion, one must be 1) a Roman Catholic 2) in state of grace (no grave sin 

unabsolved on one’s conscience) and 3) have fasted for at least one hour.  
• In the traditional Latin rite used at St Mary’s, Holy Communion is received kneeling (if one can), 

and in any case on the tongue: thank you very much in advance. 
• Please use the entire width of the Communion rail, from one wall of the church all the way to the 

opposite wall, avoiding any gaps. This will make distribution quicker. Thank you.  

☞ Did you know? St Mary’s Shrine costs £1,444 a week to run and maintain, 
but our current income is £1,063 per week. Please give generously! 

- Missal / Latin Classes, Friday 5 + 19 May, 1:10pm. Join us for simple Latin classes with spiritual 
reflections, to help in following Holy Mass, Benediction etc, including some chant 

- Altar Server Day, Saturday 6 May. All who have served in liturgies here in the last 12 months are 
invited to a Servers’ Day on 6 May: 9am Holy Mass at St Mary’s; 9:50am Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament followed by departure for Delamere Forest—to meet by 10:30 at Barnsbridge Car Park on 
Ashton Road, WA6 6PA; interminable walk through the forest—snacks & lunch will be provided; 
1:30pm (approx) Depart for St Mary’s; 2pm in the music room for “Fine Tuning Serving @ St 
Mary’s Shrine” with the help of Apple, EYE-4MP-FG high-res cams, Qvis, Cortex + Benq! Finish 
3:30pm. Please let Fr Mawdsley if you can attend all or part. 

- Clergy Day with liturgical tuition, Wednesday 10 May, 1-3pm. Lunch (walking at 1pm to a 
nearby venue) and a talk by Fr de Malleray on “On the Priestly Apostasy”. For priests and 
seminarians there will be an opportunity for one-to-one tuition on how to offer Holy Mass in the 
Extraordinary Form. Contact us to reserve an hour from 11am, or 12noon or 3pm. 

- The Vatican issued a decree on 5 April 
2017 permitting the celebration of a 
Votive Mass in honour of the Blessed 
Virgin of Fatima next 13 May. 
Accordingly, this will be the Mass we 
offer at 12:10pm on Saturday 13 May. It 
will be a day also to thank God for the 
canonisation Bl Francesco and Bl Jacinta 
Marto—two of the three little shepherds—
on the 100th anniversary of Our Lady’s appearing at Fatima. Francesco loved in his life to do 
penance for the repentance of souls otherwise destined for hell. Jacinta loved to pray daily for the 
Holy Father. Let us ask their intercession and aspire to imitate them and Sr Lucia. May Russia 
convert and spread the Gospel to the world! 

- Please pray for the five candidates due to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation here at St 
Mary’s at 3pm, Saturday 20 May at the hands of the Archbishop Malcolm McMahon, OP. It is a great 
honour for our Shrine that the Archbishop is coming to confer this Sacrament. We regret there is a 
diary clash with the March for Life (below). Still we encourage people to come to the Confirmations, 
to witness a wonderful growth in life in the Church and in the souls of those who will be Confirmed.

- March for Life: Birmingham Saturday 20 May 2017. Coach departing from St Mary’s for 
joyous march through the heart of Birmingham. Contact Peter Boyle on p.boyle400@btinternet.com 
or 0794 1169870. See www.marchforlife.co.uk
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